
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

This week we are starting the week with some exciting visitors.  Today the police have been in school 

talking to the children about how, “Actions have consequences.”  They brought a police dog with them 

and as always, we were proud of how politely and sensibly the children interacted with our guests.  

Mrs Johnson will be starting a new Holy Family tradition on Good Friday which we hope you will all be a 

part of.   Please see overleaf for more information. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Booth 
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Easter Competitions —Thursday 29th March 

Reception & KS1— There will be 2 prizes per class for the best home 

made Easter Bonnet 
 

KS2—Make an Easter Garden at home and bring it in, again 2 prizes per 

class 

www.holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk 

After School Clubs: 
 

 

Mondays 

Rugby Y1/Y2 

Tuesdays 

Sign and Shine  

Tuesdays 

Multi sports Y1/Y2 

Wednesdays  

Multi Sports Y3/Y4 

Thursdays  

Multi Sports Y5/Y6 

Fridays  

Soccer Stars 

Dates for your 

diary 
 

Wednesday 21st March 

Children who are taking Clarinet les-

sons will be taking part in an event 

run by Oldham Music Service 
 

Thursday 22nd March 

Our Clarinet players will perform in 

the school hall at 2.30pm 
 

Thursday 29th March 

School closes for the Easter holiday 

at 1.30pm 
 

Monday 9th April 

School reopens as usual. 

Parent Conferences 
 

Please note these dates.  Letters will come out shortly.  

 

                       Nursery— Tuesday 10th April 

Reception— Tuesday 10th April 

Year 1— Thursday 12th April 

Year 2— Friday 13th April 

Year 3— Wednesday 11th April 

Year 4— Wednesday 11th April 

Year 5— Tuesday 10th April 

Year 6— Thursday 12th April 

 

Please make every effort to attend. 

Safety at Hometime 

Please remember that school pol-

icy states that children up to and 

including Year 5 must be collect-

ed from school by someone aged 

16 or over.   
 

Pupils have 3 named people listed 

to collect them but if you do 

need someone else to collect as a 

one off,  please 

telephone the 

office and let 

them know. 

Golden Book 

The following children were in the 

Golden Book on Friday 16th March 
 

Rec—  Scarlett & John 

Year 1— Kellan & Bailey 

Year 2— Ruby & Courtney 

Year 3— Maddison & Connor 

Year 4 — Adrian & Mackenzie 

Year 5—Macey & Dylan 

Year 6—Hubert & Ethan 

WELL DONE! 






